
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 4th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 10 GCSE Success Evening and Parent Evening Wednesday 16th July at 4:00pm 

We are pleased to invite you to the Year 10 GCSE Success Evening and Parent Evening at 

London Enterprise Academy. 

GCSE Success Evening 

During this part of the evening we will share essential information, strategies and resources to 

help you support your child throughout the next academic year. Key areas will include: 

 Revision strategies and support materials tailored to each subject. 

 Guidance on how we can work together with parents and carers to ensure the best 

outcomes for your child. 

 Presentations on English, Maths and Science. 

Parent Evening 

We will also provide an overview of your child’s academic progress to date, including their 

current mock exam results. This session will cover: 

 Current progress and attainment across all GCSE subjects. 

 Target setting to ensure your child makes the necessary progress to succeed in their 

GCSE courses. 

Your support is vital, and it is essential that you attend this evening to stay fully informed 

about this critical year in your child’s education. 

If you have any questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Goni 

Head of Learning, Year 10 

 


